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The NSW Government is investing $470 million  

to build the M4 Smart Motorway project. This 

project will introduce intelligent technology to the 

M4 Motorway between Pitt Street, Mays Hill and 

Russell Street, Lapstone. 

The M4 Smart Motorway aims to: 

 reduce average travel times 

 produce more reliable journeys 

 reduce crashes by up to 30 per cent. 

 

 

Kerb and pavement work on ramp 

Roads and Maritime Services is continuing work 

on the Reservoir Road westbound on ramp at 

Prospect. 

The ramp will be closed for three nights from 

Tuesday 29 January to Friday 1 February 

between 9pm and 5am to: 

 install new kerbing and lay asphalt 

 join the existing roads to the new bridge deck 
at Reservoir Road. 

 

 



 
 

 
  

 

Traffic changes and detours 

There will be temporary traffic changes during our 

work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. 

Detours will be in place during the ramp closure 

and may affect travel times. Northbound traffic on 

Reservoir Road will be diverted west along Great 

Western Highway to enter the M4 Motorway at 

Wallgrove Road. Southbound traffic on Reservoir 

Road will be diverted east along the M4 Motorway 

to join the M4 westbound via the Prospect 

Highway on ramp. 

To ensure the safety of workers and motorists, 

please keep to speed limits and follow detour 

signs and traffic controller directions. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 

701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 

Traffic NSW App. 

 

 

 

 

 How will the work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times but we will do     

everything we can to minimise its impact, 

including using squawkers rather than beepers 

on reversing vehicles. 

 

 

 

   

 


